HARB Minutes May 4, 2021

The meeting was called to order on May 4, 2021, at 5:03 pm in the Borough Office
at 14 Crafton Street in Wellsboro, PA and the Pledge of Allegiance was given.
Attending were Andrew Harding, Kathy Eastridge, Jay Erb, Joan Hart, Terry
Bryant, Teresa Capuzzo, and Borough Secretary/Treasurer Amy Kane Perry. Also
in attendance were Grant Cavanagh from the Wellsboro Historic Glass Association
and Louis Prevost.

Minutes: Minutes from the March 2, 2021 meeting were approved by motion of
Jay Erb, seconded by Joan Hart, and carried unanimously.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS- None

NEW BUSINESS

1. 20 West Avenue — Home owner Louis Prevost submitted an application to
install a 12x24 one car garage on the property. Kathy Eastridge made a
motion to recommend approval to Borough Council with the condition that
the garage be kept as close to the original style of the house and existing
garage as possible. Teresa Capuzzo seconded the motion and it carried.

2. Wellsboro Historic Glass Association — Submitted an application for
signage at 80 Main Street for a temporary pop-up museum. Signs will
include a sandwich board with logo to be displayed on the sidewalk during
hours of operation, as well as a window sign approximately 24x32 with the
logo,12x36 museum sign, and small sign to display hours of operation. Joan
Hart made a motion to recommend approval. Kathy Eastridge seconded the
motion and it carried.

OTHER BUSINESS

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None

ADJOURNED at 5:23 pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by: ;
Amy Kane/Perry



